

nationalreports@ramsar.org

Dear Sir/Madam

I am writing to submit Australia's Ramsar National Report for the fourteenth meeting of the Conference of the Contracting Parties (COP14).

The National Report has been a collaborative effort with input received from a number of Australian Government agencies, state and territory governments and non-government organisations. Australia has completed Sections 1-3 and 5 of the National Report.

Should you have any questions regarding the National Report please contact our National Focal Point, Kathryn Eyles (<u>kathryn.eyles@environment.gov.au</u>)

Yours sincerely

Jody Swirepik

Head, Ramsar Administrative Authority – Australia Commonwealth Environmental Water Office

sirepik.

2 February 2021